
Welcome to Grace Chapel. If you are a first-time visitor, we encourage 
you to visit the welcome center in the foyer for information about our 
church. While you’re with us this morning, we want you to know a little 
about what you can expect: 
 

God-Centered Worship: We strive for a blended approach to worship—
incorporating the best of the older and newer songs. Worship is our 
expression of God’s wonder and glory. During this time, the focus is solely 
on Him. 
 

Biblical Teaching: We have a deep love of God and His Word. We 
believe that the more we know of God, the more we will experience joy. 
Studying the Bible is one of the main reasons we gather together. 
 

A Grace-Filled Atmosphere: Grace Chapel is a group of people who 
love God and love others. We want to be a blessing to you. Before and 

after the services are generally times of personal connection and warm 
conversation. We trust you will feel blessed and encouraged while with 
us. 
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Randy Jenkins – Interim Pastor   (231) 920-0477, randy@gracechapelwl.org 
 
Elaina Bump – Custodian                                             elaina@gracechapelwl.org 
Rick Hixson – Building Overseer                                   rick@gracechapelwl.org 
Susan Karg – Children’s & Women’s Ministry       susan@gracechapelwl.org 
Jaci Miller – Administrative Assistant                        jaci@gracechapelwl.org 
Laura Strickland – Administrative Assistant              laura@gracechapelwl.org 
 

OFFICE HOURS: 
Monday - Friday: 8:00 – 3:00 

 

Livestream Worship 
10:30 a.m. 

 
 

Welcome & Call to Worship 
 

Corporate Prayer 
 

Message – Pastor Randy Jenkins 
Pit Stops in Life: Following Giftedness 
Genesis 37,40-41 
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Tithe.ly Online Giving – 
Scan the QR code or visit 
our Giving page at 
gracechapelwl.org/give. 
 

 
 
 

Sun.    10:30a Livestream Worship Service 
         PM Growth Groups (at leaders’ discretion) 
 

Wed.      9:00a Precepts: Mark 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Last Week at Grace 
Morning Worship:          162         Sunday School:          N/A 
Evening Service:          N/A Wednesday:            N/A 
Growth Groups:            30      Offering: 
     General Fund     $7,810 
     McCauleys               $496 
     Men’s Ministry        $400 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Children’s Care 
AM Infant:                N/A 
AM Toddler:                 N/A 
PM Nursery:                N/A 
Children’s Church:               N/A 
Wednesday:                N/A 
Next Week:                N/A 
Wednesday (4/1:               N/A 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Canceled Until Further Notice: 

• All Sunday and Wednesday services and activities w/ the exception of the 
livestream (view from home) 

• Bridal Showers for Colleen Homoelle and Christie Harrell 

• Easter activities (Good Friday, choir, breakfast, outreach, etc.) 

• Ladies’ Sewing Class  

• LaRue Bible Conference 

• Mark Bible Study @ the Heinigs 

• Strickland Growth Group 

• Thursday Night Men’s Bible Study 

• Young Adults Dinner w/ H.S. Seniors 

• Youth Group Broomball & Growth Group 
 

Church Camp – Our deacons have set aside scholarship money for children and 
teens who attend Grace Chapel. Scholarships are for the following camps: Bair Lake, 
Camp Union, Marmon Valley and Scioto Hills. Pick up applications in the office (in a 
wall pocket).  
 

Events at Church – If you have an unscheduled get-together at church over the next 
couple of weeks (bible study, party, etc.), please contact the office or Rick Hixson the 
day before so that you will have heat and we can make sure the door is unlocked. 
 

Growth Groups – Meeting at the discretion of group leaders.   
 

Media Opt-Out Forms – Forms are available in the office, for those who do not wish 
to be included in church photos/videos.  
 

New Path PRC – Register now at newpathprc.com for this year’s walk that takes 
place at Richwood Lake Park (4 Lynn Street, Richwood) on Saturday, May 2nd. The 
free t-shirt deadline is April 10th. 
 

Offering – You can tithe on-line through our website, gracechapelwl.org, or bring your 
offering in to the office during office hours. 
 

Office Hours – While church activity has temporarily changed, office hours will 
remain the same. If you stop by or call between the hours of 8-3, Monday-Friday, 
someone will be available.  
 

Painting Help – Rick Hixson is looking for help to prime and paint some rooms in the 
basement. If you are willing and able, please contact him with your availability. 
 

VBS – Please prayerfully consider how you might serve this year! Extra forms can be 
found on the bulletin board or email susan@gracechapelwl.org. VBS dates: June 15th 
-19th, 9:00-noon. 
 

Youth Group – WhatsApp | Teens, download the app (with your parents’ 
permission) to stay connected with the other teens in Youth Group, as well as the 
Youth Leaders! Once you have the app, you should be able to join the group, or one 
of the leaders will add you. Contact a leader if you have questions or need help. 
 

This Week’s Birthdays & Anniversaries: 
22 – Larry & Rita Edwards 
23 – Lane Yoder 
24 – Elise Wiley 
26 – Elivia Ferrell 
28 – Cheryl Brandt, Amy Crain 
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